
Memo No. PTM1/2023-24 

Department of Mathematics 
Srikrishna College, Bagula, Nadia 

NOTICE TO PARENTS/GURDIANS 

It is hereby notified that the Dept. of Mathematics, Srikrishna College, Bagula is 
Conducting a Parent-Teacher Meeting on 05.01.2024, Friday at 12.00 pm in room no 101, 
FB-V. 

the 

We humbly request our respected parents and guardians to attend the meeting 
compulsorily for the student's progress. 

Thank you for your kind cooperation. 

N&ath 

Date:02.01.2024 
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